
No.  3
LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY

WRITTEN QUESTION

Mr Terry Mills
to
Chief Minister
HR Unit Question
1.
How many instances have occurred where the Department has made errors in respect to payments to or allowances for members of the Department? Can you please explain these instances?
ANSWER

1.
There has been one instance of an over payment for $1,827.20. The Employee was paid an All Purpose Allowance which should not have been paid with their change of classification. The total amount has since been recovered.
